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Thank you for the new information about the proposed HS2 Rolling Stock Depot at 
Washwood Heath.	
  
	
  	
  
CPRE Warwickshire supports the revised AXA Real Estate proposal for the 
Washwood Heath Rolling Stockk Maintenance Depot, as set out in the AXA Real 
Estate letter to the House of Commons HS2 Bill Select Committee dated 10 
December 2014. 	
  
	
  	
  
As it happens, CP



warehousing and distribution.)  In due course a further 4 ha of land for B2 


